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Changing of batteries for Argos/Nautilus 2 
In the event of a power failure, the function of our control system is ensured by the batteries located 

on the panel board. We always ensure that the batteries are fully charged when sent from us, 

whether it is a spare parts circuit or an upgrade kit. 

If you have spare parts cirucit in stock, it is of great importance that the batteries are checked before 

they are used by the customer to minimize the risk that they do not fulfill their function. We have 

noted from the field that it has happened that a new spare parts circuit did not have recharged 

batteries, which has led to the customer not being able to receive an alarm. 

We further recommend that batteries be replaced at least every 3 years. Always replace with 

rechargeable batteries. We recommend that you use our original batteries that we know work and 

are of high quality. These are available for purchase at our webshop in a four-pack, see link below. 

https://webshop-wedholms.com/en/control-system-spare-parts/accessories/argos-original-battery 

 

 

 

 

If You have any questions or want to give us feedback please mail us at support@wedholms.se 
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